

KE OLA I KE KAI

March 4, 1974

Mr. George H. Balazs Hawaii Institute of Marine Biology P. O. Box 1346 Coconut Island Kaneohe, Hawaii 96744

Dear George:

Thanks for your recent note. It came at a very opportune time. We have nearly completed the large Kaupo Falls project and as a final stage we would like to make the necessary modifications on the turtle pool. I am very interested in your ideas.

Perhaps the best bet would be for you to come out for lunch and we'll design an appropriate turtle area. As you know, I'm here almost every day so give me a call any time you're free.

Aloha, SEA LIFE, INCORPORATED

Edward W. Shallenberger, Ph.D. Vice President & Director of Park Operations

EWS:jw